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The Knight’s Tablet 

“Put on the armor of God and fight the good fight of faith.” – St. Paul January 6, 2021 

Upcoming Events 
 

January 8~ End of 2nd Quarter/Noon 

Dismissal/Spirit Day 

January 15~ National Hat Day—

Students may wear a hat on this day. 

January 18~ No School Martin Luther 

King Jr. Day 

January 20~Registration Packets Go 

Home  

January 21~SPPTO Parent Meeting 

@6:30 in the Gym 

February 1-5 ~ Catholic Schools 

Week!  

February 5 ~ Noon Dismissal/Spirit Day. 

February 15~ No School President’s 

Day 

 

 

 

 

Mother Mary, when you met your cousin Eliza-
beth you sang a song of  gratitude to God for 

His goodness to you.  Help us to remember 
that all good things are from God.  Take time 
this month to say thank you to others and to 
God.  I challenge each family to write a thank 
you note to God.  The thank you notes will be 

displayed on the school bulletin board. 

Happy New Year, 

Welcome back!  I hope everyone enjoyed their 

Christmas break.  It is wonderful to see every-

one back in school this week.  We are taking 

extra precautions this week by eating in our 

classrooms.  Beginning next week we will be 

back to eating in the gym. 

Today we celebrated a beautiful all school Mass 

in the gym.  The students sang and participated 

beautifully even with their masks on!  

Our second quarter ends this Friday!  THANK 

YOU for helping us Your child’s report card 

will be available to view on Teacherease on 

Wednesday, January 13. 

Have a blessed week, 

Mrs. Kaimann 



COVID-19 Reminder 
IF ANYONE IN YOUR FAMILY HOUSEHOLD HAS SYMPTOMS AND/

OR GETS TESTED FOR COVID, PLEASE KEEP YOUR CHILD(REN) 

HOME UNTIL YOU HAVE MORE INFORMATION.   PLEASE CALL 

MRS. KAIMANN IF YOU ARE UNSURE ABOUT WHAT TO DO!   

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!  

Aftercare Notice 
There will be NO AFTERCARE on Friday, 

January 8. This is a 12:00 dismissal day as well. 

Please make arrangements for the noon pick up 

of  your children.    Thank you. 

Eucharistic Adoration 
Do you feel called to spend an hour of adoration and start receiving blessings?  We invite 

you to experience prayer in adoring the Eucharist!  There are a few Adoration chapel hours 

that need to be covered in the next week: 

Saturday, January 9 - 2am to 3am 

Tuesday, January 12 - midnight to 1am 

Tuesday, January 12 - 7am to 8am 

Please contact Lori at the Parish Center - lwortmann@st-paulchurch.org - if you or a family 

member are able to help out. 

Thank you! 

2020-2021 Tuition Assistance 

Information on page 3 and 4. 



 
TUITION ASSISTANCE INFORMATION 2021-2022 SCHOOL YEAR 

NOTICE OF UPCOMING SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION PERIOD 

ARCHDIOCESE & BEYOND SUNDAY SCHOLARSHIPS 2021-2022 

SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION AVAILABLE ON January 11th , 2021 

Alive! In Christ is first-come, first served for all new awards and younger siblings that may be eligible, so we en-
courage you to apply as early as possible. 

Approximately 600 new awards will be available for the Archdiocese 
 

The application deadline for Beyond Sunday, Catholic Families Tuition Assistance (CFTA), and the Parish Employ-
ees Endowment Fund (PEEF) is February 26th, 2021.  Any family who would like to be considered for these pro-

grams, even if you are applying for requalification, must apply between  
January 11th and February 26th, 2021. 

Up to 130 new elementary school awards, primarily in Kindergarten, will be available in Beyond Sunday for Catholic families  
registered in a parish. Siblings attending the same school are not eligible in this program. 

 

IMPORTANT ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 
 

 If you have ever applied to TTEF before or are currently on scholarship, you must use the email address we have on 
file for you.  If you do not know what this email address is, please email our office at ttef@archstl.org or call us at 314
-792-7777. If you know what your email address is but forgot your password, please visit the family login page and 
click Forgot Password below the family login box.  To access the Family Login Page, go to www.ttef-stl.org and click 
APPLY HERE. 

 Individual students may not receive more than one scholarship if awarded.  However, Catholic Families Tuition Assis-
tance and Parish Employees Endowment Fund are tuition aid programs that may be awarded in addition to another 
scholarship.  Families may have multiple children receiving scholarships. 

 Documents needed to complete applications include: 
-Proof of income: Adjusted gross income (taxes or W2) and any other assistance you may receive (including but not 
limited to Child Support, Food Stamps, and Social Security) 
-High School Students are required to submit responses to two short-answer questions and contact information for 
two references at the time of application to be considered for Beyond Sunday Fellows Program.  Students currently 
receiving a Beyond Sunday Fellows scholarship are not required to submit responses or references for requalification.  
For more information about the Beyond Sunday Fellows Program, please see the Beyond Sunday Fellows FAQs, avail-
able at www.ttef-stl.org. 
 

PLEASE VISIT THE TODAY AND TOMORROW WEBSITE FOR MORE INFORMATION ON ACCEPTABLE DOCU-
MENTATION AND APPLICATION SUPPORT! 

www.ttef-stl.org 
 

ST. PAUL PARISH SCHOLARSHIPS 
 

In addition to the Today and Tomorrow scholarships, St. Paul Parish also provides tuition  
assistance for St. Paul School.  Any family requesting tuition assistance from St. Paul Parish 
must FIRST complete the Today and Tomorrow Educational Foundation Scholarship appli-
cation AND submit a “FACTS” application (at no charge) at https://online.factsmgt.com/

aid. 
 

Please Contact Teresa Boehmer at parish office with any questions regarding tuition  
assistance at 636-978-1900, ext. 224 









Interested in Volunteering?  We would love to have you !  We are always looking for help serving lunch, or 

helping outside at recess.  Please make sure you have  updated your Safe Environment Course.   

See the following page for details!  Thank you! 

If you have any extra time and would like to help out during lunch feel 

free to sign up at the following links: 

Recess Monitors: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050F4FACA822A2F85-202021 

 Cafe Servers:  https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050F4FACA822A2F85-2020211 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050F4FACA822A2F85-202021
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050F4FACA822A2F85-2020211











